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F.No. ITPI/AEITP:’Assignment-I 11/2024-25/ /55 ¢
29" April, 2025

Subject: Postponement of 4" Semester Examination of Associateship Examination of [TPL.

Dear Students,

This is to inform you that the 4th Semester Examination of Associateship Examination of ITPI, which
was earlier scheduled to be held on May 10, 2025, has been postponed due to unforeseen circumstances,
The examination will now be conducted on July 15, 2025,

We understand that this change may cause inconvenience, and we appreciate your understanding and
cooperation.

For any queries fell free-to contact at itpidel@itpi.org.in or +91 88262-34858..

Thank you for your attention.

Your Sincgrely,




